
Hello Everyone, 

The 2023 Inside Out Fall Granite Classic is back, the day is set for Saturday September 30th, 2023. 

Summary: 

We are a little late out of the gate getting this information to you, we appreciate everyone’s heighted 

anticipation and patience. This year’s format has changed somewhat… based on your feedback we were 

encouraged to engage teams with some activity throughout the day - here is the format for this year. 

- The day will start at the Quarry Golf Course, shotgun tee off time set for 9am – rain or shine so 

be prepared to play regardless, dress accordingly. Teams will confirm/register arrival no later 

than 8:45pm inside the clubhouse - Teams will play 18 holes of golf, 4 person scramble format. 

 

- Teams will need to make their way to the Lakefield Curling Club by 2:30pm. Here is where we 

change things up a little. Arriving Teams will draw to determine whether they curl or play 

cornhole initially, once those games have been completed, there will be a short break and events 

will swap so those who curled will play cornhole and those who played cornhole will curl. 

Consideration: 

In years past we’ve had teams commit verbally or by email, not pay in advance, then drop out last 

minute leaving us short last minute with no chance of filling – for this reason we have taken the stance 

that only paid in full teams will be considered “entered” in this event - I’m sure everyone understands.  

Who do I contact to enter a Team or if I have questions? 

- Glenn Treliving is our point of contact – gtreliving@gmail.com or 416-988-4568 

What information do I need to provide Glenn?: 

- Who is the contact person for your Team? 

• Name and contact information 

- Names of remaining members of your Team 

- Pick/provide a Team Name, have fun with it… 

- Method of payment 

General Statement: 

We know COVID changed our lives, many folks have been a little reluctant to return to Bonspiels or any 

social gatherings, for most those trepidations have subsided so we can all get on with the new normal 

that has become our lives. Procedures are in place, so everyone involved in events such as this feel 

comfortable and safe - we hope to see you all back at the Lakefield Curling Club sometime soon – until 

we meet again, take care. 

Cheers, 

John Davis   

Lakefield Curling Club, Division Executive Chair 
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